File: Letter to NRC and State Agency

Director of FSMA

Attn: GLTS

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: ' Notification of Proper Disposal of Tritium Exit Signs

This letter is to provide notification that the signs listed on the attached documents have been shipped
to SRB Technologies, Inc. (NC Radioactive Materials License # 034-0534-2) for proper disposal.

These signs were originally installed at:
Liberty High School

3216 E Oglethorpe Hwy

Hinesville, GA 31313
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Sincerely, -

David'Matos,’






